
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 31st January 2025 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Number Day 2025 
 

Friday 7th February 2025 is Number Day! We will be taking part in special 
Number Day challenges, boosting confidence in Maths and raising money for 
the NSPCC. We’re asking for a £1 donation via ParentPay.  
 
Children deserve an equal start in life 
The NSPCC believes that all children deserve a childhood free from harm but, 
sadly, that’s not the case for many children. That’s why the NSPCC is fighting 
for every childhood and working to help keep children safe from abuse. 
 
The NSPCC needs our support. By raising money, we can help to fund these vital services – such as Childline, the 
helpline that is always there for children and young people whatever their problem or concern. You can find out more 
about the NSPCC’s work at www.nspcc.org.uk 

Making maths meaningful 
On this day, all children are invited to come to school wearing a costume linked to a number.  This could take the 
form of an item of clothing with a number already on it, such as a t-shirt, jumper, or even a onesie!  Alternatively, your 
children may wish to use one of their ‘Superskills for Learning’ and be creative in making their own number related 
costume!  
It all adds up 
We are looking forward to all the fun of Number Day, and as always, appreciate your support. All the money we raise 
will make an enormous difference to children today and help change the lives of children tomorrow.  
 
CSI: Storyland  
Each year group will be taking part in a special workshop delivered by As Creatives called CSI: Storyland. 

With the help of the elves, the Shoemaker’s fortunes have been restored – and all is well in Storyland. Until, that is, 
his precious last (a shoemaking tool) is stolen! Which of his neighbours could have taken it? 

As Creatives will use storytelling techniques to introduce pupils to the crime and the suspects, and then they will look 
at a range of clues left at the scene. They'll then use their sorting and numeracy skills to reveal the identity of the 
miscreant! 

Was it Goldilocks, the Billy Goats Gruff, Little Miss Muffet, the Little Pigs or Red Riding Hood?  

Mathletics 
Mathletics is an engaging, supportive, online learning resource that will be used to further enhance your child’s maths 
skills. If your child already has their Mathletics login, they will be able to use the program both in school and at home 
as much as they like! If you have not received your child’s login, please contact the school office and a login will be 
provided. So that our whole school community is able to benefit from the resource, the school has covered the cost 
of this resource for every child.   
 
Thank you for your support, 

Miss Ahmed 
Maths Leader 
 

http://www.nspcc.org.uk/

